From: Jeff Rummel

To: Web Filer
Date: May 11, 2020

Subject: 0103-EX-CM-2020 pre-coordination data request

Message:
Ms. Nguyen:

Thank you for your reply &ndash; since there is no change to, or addition of, AFTRCC frequencies on this
modification &ndash; we will not pursue AFTRCC coordination at this time &ndash; pursuant to your
email below.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner

Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law

1717 K Street, NW

Washington, DC 20006-5344

202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com

From: Leann Nguyen

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 2:04 PM

To: Rummel, Jeffrey

Subject: RE: Requests for Confirmation re: WG2XZT Modification Application - Pending File No.
0103-EX-CM-2020

Mr. Rummel,

If the company doesné&rsquo;t change or add AFTRCC frequencies on this modification, no need to
submit AFTRCC coordination. The application is sent to NTIA for re-coordination because they also need
to update the information on their system as well.

Regards,
Leann



